
ST BARTHOLOMEW'S NEWS 
5th February 2021 

I hope you are all well, we have had another week affected by snow and I would like to thank you for 

your support on Tuesday. It is difficult for us when it snows as most of our staff are not local and travel 

to work here and when it snows enough to affect travel it means we cannot always fully open. This is 

difficult for everyone and we appreciate your understanding. 

Home Time 

It is vital you collect your children on time. We need to ensure bubbles do not mix and this includes at the end of 

the day. Children must be collected between 3-310pm. 

ISOLATING 

It is vital that if your child or anyone living in your house develops COVID symptoms you must book a test for that 

person and everyone living in the house stay at home until you receive the results.  

CHILDREN MUST NOT COME TO SCHOOL 

Reporting a Positive Case 

Reporting suspected or positive cases at the weekend  

If your child has been in school and becomes ill at the weekend and goes for a test or receives a positive test result 

we need to know.  To ensure you can contact us at the weekend we are including two numbers you can call to do 

this on a Saturday and Sunday. 

1) Mrs Wainwright     07793988653   2) Miss Lawson  07736635403 

IF YOUR CHILD DEVELOPS SYMPTOMS OVER THE WEEKEND OF THE 13TH AND 14TH FEBRUARY AND GOES ONTO 

TEST POSITIVE YOU MUST CONTACT SCHOOL BY EITHER CALLING SCHOOL BETWEEN 8-4PM OR MRS WAINWRIGHT 

ON 07793988653 

Hampers for Half Term 

Leeds catering are providing hampers for children entitled to benefits free school meals for over the half term. You 

will receive them on Friday 12th February. 

Special Awards                                 

I think the children are coping with the ongoing challenges extremely well and all the teachers are 

impressed with the work they are doing in and out of school. To recognise some of their fantastic 

efforts we are starting weekly awards for children the staff have identified as doing amazing work that 

week. They will receive a certificate, which we will give to them in school or send to your house. 

Wellington Boots  

If your children come to school in wellington boots could you please send them with a change of shoes, as wellington 

boots are slippy on our floors, thank you. 

Important Dates 

We still do not know about reopening school, we are hopefully going to find out more later this month. 

School Dates: 

Friday 12th February 2021  School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 22nd February 2021  School Opens  

Thursday 1st April 2021   School Closes for Easter Break  

Monday 19th April 2021   School Opens 

Friday 30th April 2021   School Closes for May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th May 2021   School Opens 

Friday 28th May 2021   School Closes for Half Term 

Monday 7th June 2021   School Opens 

Tuesday 27th July 2021   School Closes for Summer Holidays 

Training Days – no children in school and no remote learning 

Friday 12th March 2021 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Friday 18th June 2021 

 



 

 


